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2nd May, 2014

Visit of High Level Malaysian

delegation

A high level delegation from

Malaysia representing Ministry of

International Trade & Industry, Prime

Minister’s Department, and Ministry

of Tourism & Culture visited EPCH’s

office at New Delhi on 2nd May, 2014

in order to discuss co-operation

between the two countries with

respect to handicrafts.

A presentation on EPCH activities

and initiatives was made and in

return a presentation was also made

by the Malaysian delegation

highlighting their activities in

Malaysia.

7th May, 2014

Visit of Mr. Gaston Stronk,

Ambassador of Luxembourg

 to EPCH House

His Excellency, Mr. Gaston Stronk,

Ambassador of Luxemburg met Shri

Rakesh Kumar, Executive Director –

EPCH at Council’s office at New Delhi

on 7th May, 2014 to discuss bilateral

co-operation between India and

Luxemburg for promotion of exports

of Indian Handicrafts.

His Excellency during the discussion

conveyed that there is no Transit Tax

at Luxemburg and responding to

that Executive Director – EPCH

suggested that the possibility of

warehouse at Luxemburg can be

explored in the future.




